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MARCH 26, 1975 


Office of the White House 55 Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 


A letter identical to the one the President sent to Speaker Albert 
yesterday morning pertaining to H. R. 2166 was sent to Senator 
James Eastland. Copies of that letter also went to Senators 
Mansfield, Long, Scott and Fannin. Copies of the President's letter 
to Speaker Albert were sent to Representatives O'Neill, Ullman. 
Rhodes and Schneebeli. 
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